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Sen. Chris Birch

From: Bob Loeffler <bobl@jadenorth.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 8:00 PM
To: Sen. Chris Birch
Cc: Trever M. Fulton
Subject: Please confirm Jason Brune

Dear Senator Birch: 
 
I am writing to recommend that you confirm Jason Brune as Commissioner of DEC.  I have known Jason Brune for many 
years as a private citizen, consultant, and when I was Director of the Alaska Division of Mining, Land and Water.  I know 
that his heart is in Alaska, and his energy is off-the-charts (i.e., he’s a hard worker).  He has friends and acquaintances on 
all sides of many issues and is willing to work with all — people who agree with him and people who don’t.  I think he 
will be an excellent Commissioner who will work for all Alaskans. 
 
 - Bob Loeffler 
 
Bob Loeffler 
bobl@jadenorth.com 
907-250-4621 
 
 
 
 


